
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
JUNE 6, 2024 
 
CONTACT: JIM SCHAAD 
  (530) 749-3901 
 
 

CITY OF MARYSVILLE TO HOST  
TOWN HALL MEETING 

REGARDING RENEWAL OF MEASURE C 
 
Marysville, CA — The City of Marysville will be hosting a Town Hall meeting regarding the 
potential renewal of its Measure C.  
 
On Thursday, June 13th, at 6 pm at City Hall, the community is invited to learn more about 
Measure C and to share their thoughts and opinions about the future direction of Marysville. 
 
In 2016, Marysville voters approved Measure C, a measure that raised the local sales tax by 
one cent.  
 
Since its passage, the City of Marysville has invested the revenue generated by Measure C 
back into the community – hiring more police officers and increasing neighborhood patrols; 
ensuring our fire department is properly prepared and staffed for emergencies; and beginning 
to repair our local streets and sidewalks. 
 
Measure C is set to expire in 2026. 
 
To continue funding for essential city services, the City of Marysville is considering a 
measure on the November 2024 ballot to renew this source of funding at the current rate - 



without raising taxes.  It would simply extend the one cent funding previously approved by 
voters. 
 

Event Details: 
 
Date:     Thursday, June 13th  

Time:    6pm 

Location:    Marysville City Hall 

More Information:  www.marysville.ca.us/measure-c 

 
 
About the City of Marysville: 
 
The City of Marysville is a vibrant community nestled in the heart of California, renowned 
for its rich history, scenic beauty, and strong sense of community. With a commitment to 
sustainability and quality of life, Marysville offers residents and visitors alike a wide range of 
recreational, cultural, and economic opportunities. 
 


